
Ms. Rizzo: 

 

It has come to my attention that in the debate over LGTBQ issues in the TDCSB 

there has been a very ugly email hate campaign attacking LGTBQ youth and their 

staff supporters carried out by an organized group. 

 

Some of what I've seen would be more typical of hateful Nazi propaganda against 

minorities than something acceptable in Canada. I'm sure you've seen some of this 

anti LGTBQ material. It would be beneath the dignity of the TDCSB to listen to it 

or accept it. 

 

In spite of this group's influence, LGTBQ youth in the TDCSB need and deserve 

your support, respect, recognition and consideration as equals in our society. This 

is an issue of basic human rights. 

 

The upcoming vote should reflect these human rights and not hatred or 

discrimination. 

 

Sincerely  

D Murray  

Willowdale 
 


